
 
 

REGION ELECTIONS 

 
 

Each region is to determine how the election of region officers and/or the 

Leadership Team will be conducted. Some regions hold elections at a general 

meeting if a quorum of superintendents and non-superintendents is in attendance.  

Most regions use a Nominating Committee.  Electronic ballots are sent in most 

regions.  It is important that non-superintendents be involved in elections and 

have leadership opportunities. 

 

It is also necessary that regions establish a timeline for elections, which allows for 

the selection of region officers by April 1, so they can attend the WASA Leaders 

Workshop that is generally held in mid-April of each year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


